
 

Hello from NFADB! 

We would like to invite families, consumers, professionals, and agencies/organizations to become 
members of this incredible association. Your membership helps NFADB fund outreach, networking, and 
support for families. 
 

Member benefits include: 

• Advocacy 

• Family-to-Family Relationships 

• Information and Resources 

• Partnerships 

• Training Opportunities 

In addition, NFADB represents families on the National Coalition on Deaf-Blindness and has a national 
Affiliate Network that supports parent groups. 

Membership Information: 

Our yearly membership runs from January 1 through December 31.  NFADB is a 501(c)(3) charitable 
organization.  Membership includes all family members living at one address.   

Please take the time to join NFADB today by completing this application and mail the application back to 
NFADB, address below.  Together we can make a difference in the lives of families with individuals who 
are deaf-blind.  

Sincerely, 
NFADB Membership Work Group 
www.nfadb.org  
                               
For questions, contact Patti McGowan patti@nfadb.org  

** Attachment – Membership application 
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